
 
 

 

 
 

 

November 2020 

John Q. Customer 

Or Current Resident 

123 Anywhere Street 

Baltimore, MD 21201 

 

Dear BGE Customer: 

 

In August 2020, you may have received a letter regarding a virtual community meeting for the 

replacement of several wood poles with steel poles along the existing 4-mile transmission line corridor, 

stretching from the Perryman substation to the Harford substation in Harford County, Maryland. This 

work is part of BGE’s ongoing investment in the safety and reliability of the energy systems serving you.  

 

BGE’s contractors, Power Grid, will begin construction for this project in late November 2020 and will 

continue to the end of 2021. As part of this work, you may see crews performing routine maintenance on 

stone access roads within and adjacent to BGE easements. Additionally, you may see helicopters in the 

area dropping off materials required for construction. Work hours are expected to be Monday through 

Saturday from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. Construction activity is weather dependent so certain conditions (wind, 

rain, thunderstorms, etc.) may impact the ability to work. In the event of weather-related interruptions 

during the work week, construction may extend into Sunday if needed. 

 

As the COVID-19 pandemic continues to evolve and impact our community, BGE wants to reaffirm with 

you our commitment to the safety and well-being of our customers, employees, and contractors. Safety is 

our top priority. We have implemented important procedures to prioritize the health of our community. 

All BGE employees and contractors have been instructed to follow health and safety best practices 

consistent with CDC guidelines including, but not limited to, practicing safe social distancing, and 

wearing personal protective equipment (PPE).  

  

If you were unable to attend our virtual meeting and would like to know more about the project, you can 

watch the recording on our website https://bit.ly/2IkoGnh. 

 

If you have any additional questions, please contact Brendan Benton at 240.583.7928 or email 

BGEProject@bge.  and reference the Harford to Perryman 115 kV Line Rebuild Project.  com

 

I thank you in advance for your patience and look forward to further discussing this important safety and 

reliability project.  

 

Sincerely, 

Tiffany Matthews-Lay 

Tiffany Matthews-Lay 

Project Manager, BGE 
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